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Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 

RE: Case No. ER-2016-0253 

Dear Mr. Woodmff: 

GREGORY C. MITCHELL 

BRIAN T. MCCARTNEY 

DIANA C. CARTER 

SCOTIA. HAMBLIN 

JAMIE J. COX 

L. RUSSELL MffiEN 

ERIN L. WISEMAN 

On April 1, 2016, The Empire District Electric Company ("Empire" or "the Company") 
filed proposed rate schedules to adjust charges related to the Company's approved Fuel & 
Purchase Power Adjustment Clause ("F AC"). That filing included the following tariff sheet: 

Section Sheet No. Schedule Designated Canceling Issued. 

4 17t Fuel Adjustment Clause (FA C) 6' Revised 511 Revised April!, 2015 

Subsequent to its filing, a $30 error was discovered in the values shown on lines 10 and 
11 of that tariff sheet. In the original filing, Line 10 (interest expense) showed a value of $18,473 
and Line 11 (fuel and purchased power adjustment) showed a value of $4,286,804. The correct 
values for those lines are $18,443 and $4,286,774 respectively. No further changes to the 
Company's filing are required to account for the error. Specifically, the fuel adjustment rates 
(FARs) previously filed in this case, were not impacted by this correction. 

Staff is aware of the error and of Empire's intent to correct its April! filing in the manner 
described in this letter. A copy of this letter also will be served on the Office of the Public 
Counsel and on counsel for each party to the Company's last general rate case. Empire regrets 
the error and any confusion or inconvenience it may have caused any of those parties. 

Thank you for your assistance. 
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April19, 2015 

By: 

cc: Office of the General Counsel 
Office of the Public Counsel 

Sincerely, 

ARENGEN & ENGLAND PC 

. Russell Mitten 






